From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 11 April 2014 03:27

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Fwd: March 2013 invoices

Forwarded message
From: Allaway, Trevor <Trevor.Allaway(@cl-uk.com>
Date: Thu, Apr 10,2014 at 11:13 AM
Subject: RE: March 2013 invoices
To: JOSEPHINE WARD <josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com>

Dear Ms Ward

| have checked my file and there are no copies or mention of these invoices. | have spoken to Nikki Diamond
and she has no recollection of ever having seen the documents which | described to her.

| hope this helps.
Regards

Trevor Allaway

Cunningham Lindsey

1st Floor,3160 Park Square
Birmingham Business Park
Solihull, B37 7YN

Tel Office 0121 233 6765
Facsimile 0845 425 2850

email trevor.allaway@cl-uk.com

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 09 April 2014 19:04

To: Allaway, Trevor

Subject: March 2013 invoices

Dear Mr Allaway

I refer to my previous emails. I am attaching copies of two invoices received from the CPS in relation
to the case against our client. You kindly provided me with a copy of your insurance file pursuant to
a section 35 application and in that disclosure there were no invoices dated 1st March 2013 or 29th
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